
Dear Principal Morehead,  
My name is Ryan Bertz and I am the store director for the Albertsons in Gillette. During the month of 

July, our store raised money for education. We have chosen Westwood High School to receive $4,809.64 

which was donated in our store to support local schools. We are excited to partner with you and help 

kids in our community.  

Thank you for all you are doing for children in our community during such challenging times.  
Sincerely, 

 
Thank you, 
 
Ryan Bertz 

Store 0067 

307-686-7352 


